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Submission contents: 

To Whom It May Concern, Your referral for the extraction of gas in the Carpentaria Basin does not 
satisfactorily identify the impact this procedure will have on the environment and inhabitants. To 
mention a few of these impacts - the detrimental effects of fracking, the extraction of ground water, 
the management of wastewater, the impact on plants and animals, and very importantly the wishes 
of the Traditional Owners of the country involved. Climate Change is happening right now! We must 
make every effort to protect our beautiful country from natural catastrophies, and in the case of 
fracked gas man-made disasters! We do not want fracked gas! Sincerely, Sue O'Callaghan 

 

  


